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__________________________________________________________ Attached is a copy of the
proposed Florida advisory opinion that we discussed at the most recent Pension Committee
meeting. The proposed advisory opinion was drafted by The Florida Bar Standing
Committee on the Unlicensed Practice of Law and must be approved by the Supreme Court
of Florida. Kathy D. Ireland Associate General Counsel
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